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KY Kids Day, the PTA
will be providing Kona
Ice on 9/24 from 11-1 to
celebrate our amazing

kids



Stonewall families, I want to start with a HUGE thank you to all of you for a
wonderful start to our school year. You have helped make school safe, supported
our teachers, and joined the PTA to support our students. In addition, thank you
to all of the Stonewall staff that have worked tirelessly to start our year with

our students.  
Our PTA board has made a promise that we will work to be inclusive to all

families. We are open to your ideas and value your opinions. Feel free to email
me stonewallptapresident@gmail.com with any questions/comments/ideas you

may have. We want to work hard this year to reach all of our families. We ask
you to join our PTA in membership and join us for the virtual meetings.  

 
We look forward to working together this school year. Here is to a healthy and

happy 21-22 year.  
 

Many thanks
Brooke Kincheloe

 

PRESIDENT'S BUZZ

https://stonewallpta.memberhub.com/

mailto:stonewallptapresident@gmail.com


MOE'S  Mea l  K i t  Fundra ise r

Wednesday  Sep tember  15 th

Pre -o rde r  now fo r  the  S tonewa l l  E lementa ry ' s  Moe 's  Mea l  K i t  Pop-Up  Dr i ve -Thru
Shop  on  Wed Sep  15  by  copy ing  the  l i nk  h t tps : / /b i t . l y /2WI3CxRor  the  QR code .

The  Moe 's  Fami l y  Taco  K i t  i s  a  de l i c ious  and  easy  way  to  feed  your  fami l y !   I t
comes  w i th  your  cho ice  o f  two  mea ts  (o r  ex t ra  vegg ie  op t ions )  a long  w i th :  R ice ,
Beans ,  To r t i l l a  She l l s ,  Cheese ,  Le t tuce ,  P ico ,  and  a l so  Ch ips  &  Sa lsa  PLUS our

Wor ld -Famous  Queso .   
Th is  mea l  k i t  f eeds  4 -6  peop le .

$35  +  Tax  (a t  l eas t  $5  goes  to  your  schoo l )



New to the Stonewall Hive
"I am so excited to be at Stonewall this year teaching

First Grade. I grew up in Lexington and am a
graduate of UK, Go Cats! When I am not teaching I
love to spend time with my family and friends, play

with my dog, and do crafts! I enjoy going to the
beach in the summer with my family and the

mountains in the fall to enjoy the cooler weather. I
am looking forward to a wonderful year at

Stonewall." - Dorothy Panter, 1st grade teacher

"Bee"cause we love our teachers! 
Mrs. Justice and Ms. Vollet have both gone out of their way to put an apprehensive kindergarten

mom at ease, make a new learner feel important and loved in his classroom, and go out of their way
to communicate and accommodate during the difficult learning circumstances of this pandemic. 

We could not have asked for a better team and start to our school experience!

Thank you Ms. Floyd for sharing pictures of our children especially because parents aren't able to be in
the classroom, it's nice to see they are loving their classmates. 

My daughter says you are fun!

Mrs. Stephens and Mr. Brzinski, you have helped start the year off amazingly. After missing so much
school the kids were excited to return and both teachers have fueled each day with fun and joy! 

We are so blessed.



 
"Thank you, Stonewall PTA, for the congratulations!

I am shocked and honored to receive this award
and cannot take all the credit. I would not be the

teacher I am today without the support, guidance,
and mentorship I have received during my musical
career. Belonging to positive learning communities
like Stonewall and Fayette County Public Schools
has made such an impact on my life. I owe it to our

sweet Stonewall Stallions as well! Watching
students grow into incredible musicians and

members of our community is the reason why I
went into education. I began my musical journey in
1998 as a Stonewall kindergartener and can say
with certainty my love for music began right down
the hall from my current classroom. I am thrilled to
have this spotlight on the Stonewall Music Program

and look forward to a fantastic year!" Kailey
Holmes, Stonewalls music teacher.

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MUSIC TEACHER ONCONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MUSIC TEACHER ON
RECEIVING KY MUSIC TEACHER OF THE YEAR!RECEIVING KY MUSIC TEACHER OF THE YEAR!



PTA
MEETINGS
2021-2022

We hope
you will
bee

there!2021
August 16th

September 20th
October 18th

November 15th

 
2022

January 24th
February 28th

March 21st
April 18th

 
All meetings

 6:30 PM
currently on

Zoom  
"Alone we can do so little; 

together we can do so much."
 - Helen Keller

 
https://fcps-net.zoom.us

/j/91575721336

Add a little bit of body textAdd a little bit of body text

Zoom link


